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Eric Fryson 

From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnmail.com] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl. us 
cc: Triplett, Dianne; Jim Beasley 

Subject: 
Attachments: PEF Letter supporting TECO Post-Workshop Comments (DkW 110313-PU).pdf 

This electronic filing is made by: 

Dianne M. Triplett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 
dianne.triplett@mmnail.com 

Friday, February 10, 2012 12:19 PM 

E-Filing: PEF Letter In Support of TECOs Post-Workshop Comments - DkM 110313-PU 

Docket No. 110313-PU 

On Behalf of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. 

Consisting of 1 Page. 

The attached document for filing is PEF's 
Letter in support of TECO's Post-Workshop 
Comments in the above referenced docket. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 249-1425 
lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 

2/10/2012 

0080 I FEBlOr! 

FPSC-COMMISSIOH C L E R K  



February 10,2012 

VIA Electronic Filing 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re; Docket No. 110313-PU; Initiation of Rulemaking to Repeal Rule 25-6.019, and to 
Amend Rules 25-6.0345, 25-6.060,25-7.059,25-7.060,25-7.061,25-7.062,25- 
7.064,25-7.065,25-7.066,25-7.070,25-7.071,25-7.084,25-12.005,25-12.008, 
25-12.027,25-12.052, and 25-12.082, F.A.C. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEP) hereby files this letter in support of Tampa 
Electric Company’s suggested comments filed on February 10,2012 in the above 
referenced docket. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please contact me at (727) 820-4692 
if you have any questions. 

Respectfully, 

bi-. jq. J ‘:,~d m 
Dianne M. Triplett 
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